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Mr. Rauf Mammadov, a
prominent member of the EUPMO
training team, provided an in-
depth exploration of Erasmus+
KA2 and Jean Monnet Projects,
highlighting their operational
procedures and significance in
European education and
international cooperation. His
expertise greatly benefited
EUPMO trainers, enabling them to
better assist project participants. 

Through interactive discussions, Mr. Mammadov elucidated key
principles and strategies, empowering attendees with practical
knowledge. Participants praised his expertise and engaging delivery,
recognizing the value of the session for their professional growth. This
initiative reflects EUPMO's commitment to continuous learning. Mr.
Mammadov's lecture marks another successful step in EUPMO's
educational journey, enhancing the organization's ability to handle
European projects proficiently.
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